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20th May, 2024
Dear parents of present Year 5 children,

Proposed Residential Visit to the Isle of Wight

Monday 19th May – Friday 23rd May 2025
As you may be aware, this week, the children in Year 6 usually go on a residential visit to the Isle of Wight, in the week after their SATs. It is something they look forward to and is often considered to be the most exciting and memorable part of being in Year 6.

We had a wonderful visit in May this year which was a great success. Please do look at the school’s X (formerly Twitter) page to see some of the wonderful photos we took whilst on our visit.

I have provisionally booked a residential visit to the Isle of Wight in May 2025 – this will be the week after the children complete their Year 6 SATs. At present, we are not in any way financially committed to the visit. The cost for the visit will be approximately £517 although this may vary slightly depending on the number of children that sign up for the visit.  I appreciate that this is a lot of money but it is something that will provide life-time memories for the children. 
In order for us to tell you more about the proposed visit, we are holding a meeting for parents and current Year 5 children on Wednesday 12th June at 7.00pm in the Main Hall.  During the meeting, you will be able to find out more about the visit, including information regarding the accommodation, and also have an opportunity to ask any initial questions. This will enable us to ascertain interest and, in doing so, hopefully be in a position to confirm the visit. 
During this meeting, I will also talk to you about the visit to France on Tuesday 25th June, 2024. If you are a parent helper on the trip to France, there will be a short meeting after the main Isle of Wight meeting. 
We hope that you will be able to join and your Year 5 child can join us for the meeting as I think it will be extremely useful in terms of gaining insight into the visit. I would imagine that the meeting will last about one hour.

Due to space limitations. please arrange childcare for siblings. 

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A. Robinson

Headteacher
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